
Oregon Can’t Wait

RALLY
Tuesday June 6, noon
Salem Capitol steps

Register online: https://fastfor.ms/E58F2
Oregonians from all around the state  

will rally in Salem on June 6 to tell legislators that We Can’t Wait  
for big business to decide it’s time to pay their fair share. 

We need action from our legislators. 
We need new revenue to stop the cuts and finally invest in 

schools, healthcare and public services that we can be proud of. 

Check-in at 11am at the Capitol 
Buses will leave from Portland and Eugene at 10am, locations TBA

More info: Elvyss Argueta, 503.502.0896 or arguetae@seiu503.org
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